EBLAST/NEWSPAPER ARTICLE & NEXTDOOR/NEIGHBORHOOD BLOG/NIXLE: 

Title: OCTA Bikeways Connectivity Study: Help Build a Better Connected Bike Network for OC!

Body: The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) is preparing the Bikeways Connectivity Study to identify opportunities for improving bicycle safety and connectivity across Orange County. The study will identify streets on the Master Plan of Arterial Highways (MPAH) that could potentially accommodate Class IV bikeways—physically separated bike lanes that enhance riding conditions and overall biking experience.  
Building on previous planning efforts, this study aims to support expansion of the regional bikeways network by working closely with community stakeholders and local jurisdictions. It will also include public events to promote cycling and educate residents on the benefits of separated bikeways. 
Help OCTA connect our communities!

Join the Community Webinar!
You are invited to a community webinar to learn about the OCTA Bikeways Connectivity Study. Find out how OCTA is working to expand options for bikeways across Orange County. Learn about the study’s goals, see what is planned, and share your feedback.  

Thursday, September 4, 2025 | 6:00 p.m.
Webinar ID: 890 8228 2410
Call-in Number: (213) 338-8477
Register Here: https://bit.ly/OCTABikewaysWebinar

Spanish and Vietnamese interpretation will be provided. Special accommodations and additional interpretations are available by reaching out to Marissa Espino at mespino@octa.net. Requests must be made at least 72 hours in advance of a scheduled meeting.
Get involved and Stay Connected!
Community input is an important part in working toward connected bikeways in Orange County. To learn more and sign up for updates, please visit the study’s webpage at octa.net/BikewaysConnectivity. 
